
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brooklyn Inland Wetlands Commission  

Notice of Cancellation 

July 8, 2014 

Clifford B. Green Memorial Center 

69 South Main Street 

6:00 p.m.  

 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Brooklyn Inland Wetlands Commission for July 8, 2014 

to be held at the Clifford B. Green Memorial Center, 69 South Main Street at 6 p.m.was 

cancelled due to lack of quorum.  

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Audrey Cross-Lussier 

Recording Secretary  


